
Minutes of the Annual Meeting of the WTS 
March 1, 2002 

The meeting was opened by Prayer. 

Administrative reports: 

Presidents Report: Sharon Pearson. Rev. Carl Campbell formally invited the society to 
come to the Bahamas. 

First vice-president David Bundy reflected on 2002 program. 

Second Vice-President Hal Knight circulated the call for papers for the 2003 meeting. 

Craig Keen, promotional secretary shared his report. 

Barry Callen, editor of the journal circulated his report. 

William Kostlevy, circulated the secretary-treasurer's report. The budget was approved. 

Brad Strawn introduced the Society for the Study of Psychology and Wesleyan 
Theology. 

Robert Thompson shared the report for the Wesleyan Philosophical Society. 

Nominating Committee circulated the ballot with Phil Meadows and Roger Hahn as 
candidates for president. Phil Meadow was chosen president. The candidates for 
Promotional Secretary were Tom Oord and Tom Phillips. Tom Oord was elected. 

The Meeting was closed at 5:30 pm. 

Bill Kostlevy, secretary-treasurer 


